Emporia Christian School

Photo Permission Form

Emporia Christian School is excited to share with the community information about our school. The best way to do that is through pictures of events and activities at ECS. Because information can be seen all over the world we would like your permission to use your child's picture. For security reasons, student's names will only be used in our Weekly Warrior which is designed for parents and students attending ECS.

- Emporia Christian School is on the Internet at: www.emporiachristianschool.org. The purpose of this home page is to promote and inform the public about our school.
- We have Facebook and Instagram sites where we would like to show pictures of activities.
- We also have a quarterly newsletter, ECS Matters, which is mailed to alumni and supporters of ECS.
- We print a weekly newsletter, the Weekly Warrior, for parents and staff.

r lease milital in each statik.
I give my permission for my child's photo to be included on the ECS website, Instagram and Facebook accounts. I understand that this document is located on the World Wide Web (WWW), and can be seen throughout the world by people with access to the Internet. For security reasons my child's name will not be used.
I give my permission for my child's picture to be used in the ECS promotional material, including print media. For security reasons my child's name will not be used unless I give written permission.
I give my permission for my child's picture to be used in the Weekly Warrior which goes to staff and enrolled students. My child's name may be used in this publication.
Student name
Parent Signature
Parent's name printed
Date

Place initial in each blank